

Aberdeen City Ladies FC Newsletter

Welcome to Aberdeen City Ladies FC September Update

The main aim for our newsletter is to keep you updated with the club's latest news, events and general information. What a year it's been so far, let's recap on our journey as we ease into Autumn 2025.

- Formed identity as Aberdeen City Ladies FC complete with rebranding and new website. The kits are currently all being replaced to display our new logos
- We applied for charity status watch this space for updates
- Go Fund Me Page developed, waiting charity registration number and launch of our first club funding campaign
- Portable speakers provided for team training, U12s and above
- Appointment of 2 Club Head Coach roles Neil Adam Competitive Teams,
 Louise Walker Development, support by Suz McNeil as Club Coach
 Coordinator
- Quarterly coach sessions continue, want to know more? reach out and discuss with your team coach
- We've been actively exploring solutions to source "home" facilities for the club in conjunction with private businesses, sport aberdeen/aberdeen city council, potential joint ventures and the SFA. We will keep you posted of any updates.

We wished farewell to **Hazel Reid** as Chairperson. A great big thank you for her tireless efforts, belief in the girls, and love of the game. We wish you all the very best in your next chapter and continue to benefit from your ongoing support in the background







Building a strong, inclusive future for girl's & women's football

www.aberdeencityladies.com





Aberdeen City Ladies FC

Newsletter





Health & Fitness Day at the Village Gym Kingswells Taking part in the Tall Ships Event at Aberdeen Sports Village







- Well done to Lucy, Maggie and Maisie from our U18s who were invited along to attend Scotland Women's U16 Talent ID event in Elgin. Also to Georgia (U14 Reds) and Savannah (U14 Whites) who were invited along to the Scotland 'Come and Play' Event also in Elgin
- ACLFC Kit donations to Diamonds in the Community & Kit Aid, thank you to Nicola Ewen for leading the campaign
- We continue to recruit for players, coaches and committee members to help with our IT, wellbeing, events & fundraising. Complete the application form on https://aberdeencityladiesfc.com/recruitment/
- Thank you to **John Deary** for supporting the U14s Whites as Interim Head Coach who now returns to the U12 Reds.
- Welcome to Rachel Gater, new Head Coach for the U14 Whites transitioning from John. Great to have you onboard!
- We are planning a Christmas party for the girls, look out on SPOND for details coming







Rachel Gater

We're incredibly grateful for the donations we've already received, but we'll be stepping up our fundraising efforts. We plan to involve our teams with fun challenges and incentives to see who can raise the most! If you feel you can support us with fundraising—whether through ideas, time, or resources—please get in touch. Many of us wear multiple hats at the club, and time is limited, so any help is hugely appreciated.



Aberdeen City Ladies FC

Newsletter



- Our U14s Reds had a great time competing in the Edinburgh Cup, well done girls!
- Well done to the U10 5v5 who took part in the Ben Bradford Memorial mini festival at Balmoral

Well done to our U 18's who had a fantastic win 2-0 against Gartcairn down in Airdrie. We are now in the quarter finals in the 18s Scottish Power Youth Challenge Cup, facing Huntly FC U18s

Well done to the U14s Reds who had an impressive 5-1 win over Bo'ness United, and are also in the quarter finals travelling south to play Hamilton Academical also on the 14th with a 10.00am KO.

Get behind both teams and show your support. The U18s team are at home, get yourself along to Garthdee Astro - KO $14^{\rm th}$ September at 10.00am.



GOOD LUCK GIRLS & COACHES!









Building a strong, inclusive future for girl's & women's football

